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  Happy Summer frog families. Its hard to believe that the summer months have 
come already. As we transition into the summer, I just want to welcome the new friends 
that will be joining the Frog classroom. Declan, Hannah, Archer, Ezra, Jordan and 
Charlotte I am so happy that you all are joining our class and I can’t wait to teach you 
and watch you all grow over these next months to come.  
 
 Since summer has arrived, I just want to take this time to remind everyone that if 
you would like your child to have sunscreen, please feel free to bring some in and please 
make sure that your child's first and last names are clearly labeled on the bottles so that 
me and Ms. Haley know whose sunscreen is whose. I also want to make a point to say 
please make sure that your child's cubbies have weather appropriate extra clothes. I know 
that I have made this announcement over the last several months but I'm still noticing that 
the children's cubbies have out of season clothes in them, clothes that don't fit them 
anymore or none at all. Share and Care does have extra clothes but I still prefer that all 
the children have their own extra clothes because that way its easier to get them in a 
hurry and we can ensure that they are the proper sizes for the children. I suggest three or 
even four sets of weather appropriate extra clothes that way we can make sure that the 
children will be in clean clothes that fit if they ever need a change.  
 
 Share and Care is closed on Memorial Day Monday May 30. Enjoy the extra-long 
weekend! 
 
We have some birthdays in the month of May: 
Graham-May 10 
Bennett- May 13 
Donovan- May 25 
 
The themes for May and June include: 
-Pet Friends: May 2-May 13 
-Gardening and Growing: May 16-May 31 
-Dairy Days: June 1-June 10 
-Pond Life: June 13-June 30 
 



 
                     Ms. Jessica and Ms. Hale                            


